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What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

 

Merry Christmas everyone! Even with Christmas 

just round the corner Flint class students continue 

to be busy working, learning and exploring. 

 

Working-  

Flint students have continued to work hard at 

their existing work experience placements, with 

some students gaining new placements which 

are going well and we can see their confidence 

growing each week.  

 

Learning- 

Cooking on a Monday has remained a favourite 

for both students and staff. We have eaten some 

tasty dishes this term which have included a roast 

(with all the trimmings), pizza, chicken curry and 

lemon drizzle cake to name a few. 

 

Students have now completed the volunteering 

part of their Duke of Edinburgh with brilliant 

results. One group helped to plan and arrange a 

disco/movie night which was a great success. 

Another group repeatedly went into town to ask 

for raffle donations, their fantastic efforts resulted 

in prizes which included meal vouchers, cinema 

tickets and gift cards. Other groups involved car 

washing- staff now have lovely clean, shiny cars 

and litter picking which has really helped to 

clean up the local area. Great job guys! 

 

Exploring- 

 

Every Tuesday morning the students have worked 

on their Flint Café Enterprise project. This has 

involved researching different ways to present 

food, budgeting, working out costings, 

conducting customer research in the form of 

surveys, creating posters and menus, as well as 

deciding what to bake and sell on the day. Our 

Flint Café will be up and running next term every 

Friday 11 – 11.30, why not pop in for a coffee and 

a slice of cake.  

 

Hope you have a lovely 

Christmas and we look 

forward to seeing you in 

the New Year. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


